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253 Woodvale Rd West  
Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

Tel: 780.461.5393  
Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

 
Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Office hours:  Tuesday to Friday: 9am - 12pm 
In case of emergency please call Pastor Norm at 

587.336.0805 

Prayer Concerns 
  

If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew and 
drop it in the offering basket. We would love to connect with you. 

Church Life 

Prayer chain 

If you would like to be 
part of this vital ministry, 

or if you have a prayer request, 
please email:                            
diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 
or call the church office. 

Family of the Week  
 

Irene Klingspon 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am in 
the Conference Room.  
All are welcome.  

Church of the Week 
Spruce Grove, AB  

Parkland Baptist Church 
Senior Pastor:                                       

Josh Munan (Karen) 

HBC Supported Ministry    

of the Week   

 

Youth for Christ, Moose Jaw     

Satellite Director: Nathan 

Reich 

https://yfc.ca/moose-jaw/ 

Youth For Christ Moose Jaw is 

a non-profit Christian organiza-

tion that seeks to come along-

side local youth and families to 

provide safe and stable pro-

gramming surrounded by 

meaningful relationships.  We 

believe in 

the HOPE and POTENTIAL of 

all young people and as such 

want to help youth become all 

that God has created them to 

be and for them to experience 

a life changing relationship with 

Jesus Christ. We also want to 

equip and inspire them to make 

a difference in their own lives, 

in their families and in the com-

munity surrounding them.  

To learn more please visit the 

site above.  

 NAB Missionary of the 

Week 

Nick & Iris 
NAB Life Coaches in East Asia 

www.nabonmission.org/

missionaries/nick-iris  
  

Nick and Iris recently 

worked within a restricted 

nation in East Asia, serving 

as life coaches counseling 

those in need. Due to the 

increasing constraints and 

safety concerns on them 

and those they work with, 

they will be transition to 

working with ex-pats in a 

nearby country. 

Pray: Pray for godly              

discernment as they           

determine which country 

they will be working in. 

Church Library  
 

 WOW!  If you want to learn 
more about the Holy Spirit 
in your life, read the new 

book we have in our library 
by Anne Graham Lotz enti-
tled Jesus In Me.  I found 

her journey to discover the 
workings of the Holy Spirit 
easy to understand and en-

couraging 
 

~ Church Librarian, Barb 

White Cross 

White Cross will be 
meeting in the lower level 
of the church on Tuesday 

at 9:30am  to 11am. 
Come enjoy fellowship 

with others while cutting 
sheets to make bandages 
for our medical ministry in 

Cameroon and Nigeria, 
Africa.  

 Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
 
Oct 29: It’s time to celebrate! Join us downstairs for coffee and 
cake as we celebrate the October birthdays and anniversaries! 
Nov  5: Coffee’s On! Join us in the fellowship hall after the service 
for coffee and fellowship! 
Nov 12: No Coffee. Invite a friend to lunch! 
Nov 19: Potluck! Please join us after the service for a potluck lunch. 
Last names starting with  A-N please bring a main dish to share, 
and last names starting with O-Z please bring a dessert to share.  

Children’s Church 
 

Children ages 3-11 join us           
downstairs mid-service for          

Children’s Church! 

Hope Mission 
 

We are collecting items for 
Hope Mission. More specifi-

cally we are looking for items 
that will help through the 

month of October. Some ide-
as are underwear, socks, and 
scarves. If you would like to 
donate you can drop off the 
items in the Hope Mission 

box in the foyer. The last day 
for collection will be                           

November 26th. 

Reflection Request 
 

Christmas is coming. 
The newsletter editor is look-

ing for Christmas stories to 
include in the December is-
sue. Some possible topics 
include receiving a unique 
gift, a special activity, or an 

exceptional location etc. For 
example, getting engaged or 
having Christmas in a non-
snow location, like Hawaii. 

Contributions are required by           
November 20th. Please email 

your contributions 
to: hillvieweditor@gmail.com  

mailto:diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca
https://yfc.ca/moose-jaw/
https://yfc.ca/moose-jaw/
http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/nick-iris
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Worship Service 

October 29, 2023 

 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 67.1-5 

 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

  SCRIPTURE READING - 1Samuel 18.1-9 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

OFFERING 

CHILDREN ARE DISMISSED TO CHILDREN’S 

CHURCH 

 

SCRIPTURE READING - Luke 1.26-33                                       

 

THE MESSAGE  

“When the Lord is With You”  

CLOSING HYMN 

 BENEDICTION - Ephesians 3.20-21 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 

 

 Upcoming Events 

Save the Date! 
 
November 7th: 7pm. Letter 
Writing to Missionaries 
November 25th: 4 to 6pm. 
Christmas Ornament/Card 
Making 
December 10th: 6pm. 
Church Banquet 
December 16th: 4 to 8pm. 
Games Night 

Secret          

Sisters 

Secret Sisters is back!   
This year it will run from 

November to April. 
Hillview ladies who 

would like to participate 
should complete the 

questionnaire (found in 
the foyer) and return it 

to Miranda Snook by 
November 5th.         

Let's have fun blessing 
our sisters in Christ!  

       Samaritans Purse Shoeboxes 

Collection Sunday for the Samaritans Purse       
     Shoeboxes will be on November 12th! 

Church Life 

In Need of Help 
I would like to ask for help. I am moving to a seniors' 
place a few blocks away on November 4 @10am. I do 
have some furniture to move. So I will be renting a          
U-haul. I am hoping some of our men can help.             
Please and thank you. My current address is, 216-6504 
60 ave, Beaumont. You can reach me at, 780.929.9043 
 
Sincerely, 
 Wende Stonehouse 

Reflections Newsletter 

The November issue of the church newsletter is now 
available. If you have already picked up your copy of the 
last issue, you will be able to find the November issue in 

your mailbox, or you can pick one up at the welcome 
center in the foyer.  


